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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County is Accepting Housing Rehabilitation 
Assistance Applications 
HC-2018-39 
Hendersonville, NC – July 20, 2018 
 
 
Henderson County is preparing an application for a North Carolina Department of Commerce, 
Rural Development Division, Community Development Block Grant - Neighborhood Revitalization 
Program. The county is currently accepting applications from residents of Henderson County to 
potentially provide home rehabilitation/relocation assistance through the Community 
Development Block Grant – Neighborhood Revitalization Program Application.   
   
The objectives of the Neighborhood Revitalization program are to assist low-to-moderate income 
homeowners with housing rehabilitation and accessibility modifications.  Eligible potential 
recipients need to be full-time residents of Henderson County who own their own home.  
Applicants must fit established income guidelines. Applications will be accepted through Noon, 
August 17, 2018.   
 
If you have questions or wish to obtain an application to participate in the program, please contact 
Autumn Radcliff, Planning Director (828-697-4819), 100 N. King St., Hendersonville, NC  28792. 
Applications are also available at the Henderson County Planning Department, 100 N. King St., 
Hendersonville, NC 28792, and on the Henderson County Planning Department’s website, 
https://www.hendersoncountync.gov/planning.  
 
This information is available in Spanish or any other language upon request. Please contact 
Autumn Radcliff, Planning Director) at (828-697-4819) or at (100 N. King St., Hendersonville, NC 
28792) for accommodations for this request. 
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